
Announcements  

Thursday, February 9, 2023 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

 
Do you dream of getting your acceptance letter from a certain owl to a certain school of magic? 
Well, sorry, you will have to keep waiting but you can see Arrowhead Drama’s winter play Puffs 
(Or Seven Increasingly Eventful Years at a Certain School of Magic and Magic) on TONIGHT 
and TOMORRW at 7:00 pm and Saturday at 2:00 pm and 7:00 pm. This is a zany, laugh-out-
loud parody of all things Potter (without actually using those pesky copyrighted names!). Tickets 
are available at lunch, online through the Arrowhead website, or at the door. 
 
 
 


